
 

 

 
COMMITTEE ON DIVERSITY & EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
 

November 1, 2017 

 

To:  Dylan Rodriguez 
Riverside Division Academic Senate 

    
From:  Suveen Mathaudhu, Chair  

Committee on Diversity & Equal Opportunity 
   
Re: Proposal for Gender Studies Breadth Requirement 
 
At its meeting on October 19, 2017, CoDEO reviewed the documents supporting the 
Gender Studies Breadth Requirement. CoDEO was enthusiastic about the establishment of 
this new Breadth Requirement and voted in favor of the proposal (+6-0-0). 
 
 
 


